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schedu.Maybe you have knowledge that, people have see numerous time for their
favorite books like this army national guard deployment schedu, but stop
occurring in harmful downloads.
Rather than enjoying a fine PDF taking into account a mug of coffee in the
afternoon, instead they juggled like some harmful virus inside their computer.
army national guard deployment schedu is welcoming in our digital library an
online entrance to it is set as public so you can download it instantly. Our
digital library saves in multiple countries, allowing you to acquire the most
less latency time to download any of our books when this one. Merely said, the
army national guard deployment schedu is universally compatible bearing in mind
any devices to read.
Hurricane Katrina Lynn Etheridge Davis 2007 The efforts undertaken by civilian
and military organizations in response to Hurricane Katrina were historically
unprecedented, but problems did arise in the military response that contributed
to delays in accomplishing evacuations and relief operations across the stormravaged areas of Louisiana and Mississippi, particularly New Orleans. A number
of steps can be taken to enhance future military disaster-response efforts:
give the National Guard the federal mission to conduct homeland security
activities; make each National Guard unit capable of rapid deployment; prepare
governors to call up G.
A History of the District of Columbia Air National Guard Rick Mitchell 1996
Biennial Report of the Adjutant General of the State of Michigan Michigan.
Adjutant General's Office 1997
Purge of the Thirtieth Division Henry D. Russell 2014-11-15 The Purge of the
Thirtieth Division by Major General Henry Dozier Russell is the only known
written work by any of the eighteen National Guard division commanders
mobilized in1940 and 1941. It chronicles from a National Guard perspective many
of the challenges and growing pains experienced by the Army in the critical
months leading up to its entry into World War II. Through Russell, the reader
gains insight into the vast cultural differences between the Regular Army and
the National Guard at the time. Russell’s memoir offer an invaluable source of
a commander’s first-hand account of how his division trained and fared during
the 1940 Louisiana Maneuvers, and 1941 Tennessee and Carolina Maneuvers,
respectively, in its preparation for overseas deployment. The narrative also
contains a compelling account of the relations and tensions between Regulars
and National Guardsmen. It was a scathing indictment of the Regular Army high
command for what he perceived to be unfair treatment of National Guard officers
during World War II. He cited many examples to bolster his claims, and
contended that the U.S. Army, under Chief of Staff George C. Marshall, was out
to “get” the Thirtieth Division and other National Guard divisions. He further
contended that the Army believed that a non-Regular officer should not advance
beyond the grade of lieutenant colonel. His memoir, which he privately printed,
pulled no punches. His first-hand account was very critical of how a number of
senior Regular Army officers handled affairs with his division that led to his
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relief as the division commander. Russell completed his memoir in 1947 and
subsequently printed 500 copies, which he distributed to senior National Guard
officers. He did not sell any of the books, nor were they intended for or made
available to the general public. Although there was a demand for additional
copies, he did not print any more. The republication of The Purge of the
Thirtieth Division is intended to expand the scholarship on the history of
World War II and the history of the U.S. Army.
I Am the Guard Michael Dale Doubler 2001
Deployment Experiences of Guard and Reserve Families Laura Werber Castaneda
2008 Use of the Reserve Component has steadily increased since the 1990s, but
little research has focused on how deployment affects guard and reserve
families. This monograph presents the results of interviews with reserve
component personnel and spouses, focusing on their deployment experiences and
military career intentions. The authors conclude with suggestions on how the
Department of Defense can better support guard and reserve families.
Military Department California. Bureau of State Audits 2006
Deployed Michael Craig Musheno 2009-04-03 "Deployed is an important and deeply
moving book. Here, in this story, the heroic tradition of the American citizensoldier lives on." ---Andrew J. Bacevich, Professor, Boston University, and
author of The New American Militarism: How Americans Are Seduced by War
"Whatever your feelings about Iraq, Deployed is an important and compelling
work that illuminates the real human cost of the war, and gives voice to those
compelled to fight it." ---Ken Wells, Senior Editor, Condé Nast Portfolio
"Currently, there are few to no books dealing with the sociology of Iraq, and
even fewer have empirical data on the experiences of American soldiers. More
important, this work provides a strong and needed voice for soldiers---their
words are compelling, rich, and moving." ---Morten Ender, Professor of
Sociology, United States Military Academy at West Point "This is a unique book
that weaves historical, ethnographic, and organizational approaches for a study
of Iraq-War military reservists. . . . the authors' findings challenge the
pervading wisdom on reservists' motivations for service; the chemistry between
family, reserve duty, and relations with regular military; and the effect that
service in Iraq had on them." ---Jerry Lembcke, Associate Professor of
Sociology, Holy Cross College What is it like to be one of the citizen-soldiers
summoned to duty in Iraq and Afghanistan? The events of 9/11 were a call to
arms for many reservists, as shock, anger, and fear propelled large numbers to
volunteer for the opportunity to serve their country in the Middle East. Even
the most patriotic, however, had not expected that the wars would last so long
or that the Army Reserve would supply so much of the manpower. Using the
soldiers' own voices, Deployed draws upon the life stories of members of an
Army Reserve MP Company, who were called to extraordinary service after
September 11. The book explores how and why they joined the Army Reserve, how
they dealt with the seismic changes in their lives during and after deployment,
the evolution of their relationships inside and outside their military unit,
and their perspectives on the U.S. Army. Musheno and Ross uncover five pathways
that led these citizens to join the reserves, showing how basic needs and
cultural idioms combined to stimulate enlistments. Whatever path led to
enlistment, the authors find that citizen-soldiers fall into three distinct
categories: adaptive reservists who adjust quickly to the huge changes in their
lives abroad and at home, struggling reservists whose troubles are more a
product of homegrown circumstances than experiences specific to serving in a
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war zone, and reservists who are dismissive of military life while they live it
and oppose the war even as they fight it. Perhaps most important, Deployed
challenges the prevailing stereotype of returning soldiers as war-damaged
citizens. Jacket photograph: AP Photo/Hutchinson News, Travis Morisse.
Transition assistance for members of active duty Reserve and National Guard,
and education benefits for the total military force : field hearing
Serving Military Families in the 21st Century Karen Blaisure 2012 This text
introduces readers to military families, their resilience, and the challenges
of military life. Personal stories from active duty, National Guard,
reservists, veterans, and their families, from all branches and ranks of the
military, and those who work with military personnel, bring their experiences
to life. A review of the latest research, theories, policies, and programs
better prepares readers for working with military families. Objectives, key
terms, tables, figures, summaries, and exercises, including web based
exercises, serve as a chapter review. The book concludes with a glossary of key
terms. Engaging vignettes are featured throughout: · Voices from the Frontline
offer personal accounts of issues faced by actual program leaders,
practitioners, researchers, policy makers, service members, and their families.
· Spotlight on Research highlights the latest studies on dealing with combat
related issues. · Best Practices review the optimal strategies used in the
field. · Tips from the Frontline offer suggestions from experienced personnel.
The book opens with an introduction to military culture and family life.
Joining the military and why people do so are explored in chapter 2. Next, life
in the military including relocation, employment, education, and deployment are
examined. Daily lives of children in military families are explored in chapter
4. How stress and resilience theories are used in working with military
families are then reviewed. Chapter 6 focuses on milestones experienced by
service members and programs that support them through these transitions.
Everyday issues caused by the trauma of war are reviewed in Chapters 7 and 8.
Programs, policies, and organizations that serve military families in dealing
with deployment, education, and health and child care are explored in chapters
9 and 10 followed by initiatives supporting reintegration and reunification
issues. Next, how to work with families and those who have experienced
traumatic events is considered. The book concludes with a review of career
opportunities and stories from working professionals. Intended as a text for
advanced undergraduate or graduate courses on military families or as a
supplement for courses on the family, marriage and family, stress and coping,
or family systems taught in family studies, human development, clinical or
counseling psychology, sociology, social work, and nursing, this book also
appeals to helping professionals who work with military families.
Military Pay United States. General Accounting Office 2003 In light of the
recent mobilizations associated with the war on terrorism and homeland
security, GAO was asked to determine if controls used to pay mobilized Army
Guard personnel provided assurance that such pays were accurate and timely.
GAO's audit used a case study approach to focus on controls over three key
areas: processes, people (human capital), and systems. The existing processes
and controls used to provide pay and allowances to mobilized Army Guard
personnel are so cumbersome and complex that neither DOD nor, more importantly,
the mobilized Army Guard soldiers could be reasonably assured of timely and
accurate payroll payments. Weaknesses in these processes and controls resulted
in over- and underpayments and late active duty payments and, in some cases,
largely erroneous debt assessments to mobilized Army Guard personnel. The end
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result of these pay problems is to severely constrain DOD's ability to provide
active duty pay to these personnel, many of whom were risking their lives in
combat in Iraq and Afghanistan. In addition, these pay problems have had a
profound financial impact on individual soldiers and their families. For
example, many soldiers and their families were required to spend considerable
time, sometimes while the soldiers were deployed in remote, combat environments
overseas, seeking corrections to active duty pays and allowances. The pay
process, involving potentially hundreds of DOD, Army, and Army Guard
organizations and thousands of personnel, was not well understood or
consistently applied with respect to determining (1) the actions required to
make timely, accurate pays to mobilized soldiers, and (2) the organization
responsible for taking the required actions. With respect to human capital, we
found weaknesses including (1) insufficient resources allocated to pay
processing, (2) inadequate training related to existing policies and
procedures, and (3) poor customer service. Several systems issues were also a
significant factor impeding accurate and timely payroll payments to mobilized
Army Guard soldiers, including (1) non-integrated systems, (2) limitations in
system processing capabilities, and (3) ineffective system edits.
Wisconsin Army National Guard Eric J. Killen 2014 Images of America: Wisconsin
Army National Guard is a photographic history containing more than 200 images
paired with a descriptive narrative that follows the illustrious story of more
than 150 years of wartime service. The book highlights little-known facts about
the leaders, soldiers, and units that shaped Wisconsin's military history. It
begins with the Civil War legends of Old Abe and the Iron Brigade and continues
through the transformational years of the National Guard during the SpanishAmerican War and Mexican border crisis of the 1910s. It chronicles the
unbelievable sacrifices of the 32nd Red Arrow Division during both world wars
and recounts the role played by Wisconsin units in the more recent War on
Terror. Both historians and general readers of history will value this guide as
an enjoyable and enlightening resource.
Annual Review United States. National Guard Bureau 1998
Mobilizing the South Christopher M. Rein 2022-08-23 "Throughout its history,
the United States has fought its major wars by mobilizing large numbers of
citizen-soldiers. While the small, peacetime, regular army provided trained
leadership and a framework for growth, the citizen-soldier, from the minuteman
of the American Revolution to Civil War volunteers and the draftees of World
War II, have successfully prosecuted the nation's major wars. But the Army, and
the nation, have never fully resolved the myriad problems surrounding the
mobilization and employment of reserve troops. National Guard divisions in
World War II suffered from neglect during the interwar period and Great
Depression, and regular Army commanders often replaced or relieved National
Guard officers, which generated lingering resentment. At the same time,
draftees from across the nation diluted the regional affiliations of many
units, with a corresponding effect on morale and esprit de corps. Chris Rein's
study of one division, recruited from the Gulf South and employed in the
Southwest Pacific Theater in 1944 and 1945, highlights the challenges of
reserve mobilization, training, and the combat deployment of National Guard
units. His account demonstrates the still-strong connections between the local
communities that hosted and supported National Guard companies before the war,
even after an influx of new personnel nationalized the units and they shipped
overseas. The 31st Division, reorganized after combat deployment in World War
I, consisted primarily of infantry regiments from Florida, Alabama, Mississippi
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and, until 1942, Louisiana. Mobilized for federal service in late 1940, the
division participated in the critical Louisiana and Carolina Maneuvers in 1941,
but then languished for the next two years as a training organization, though
it provided trained cadres and replacements for other divisions the Army
deployed to Europe and the Pacific. In 1944, the division finally shipped
overseas, enduring the brutal conditions in the Southwest Pacific, but
successfully conducting landings on the New Guinea coast in support of Gen.
Douglas MacArthur's "island hopping" campaign directed at liberating the
Philippines. After a change in leadership, on the second day of the amphibious
assault on Morotai, the division supported the liberation of Mindanao, the
southernmost major island in the archipelago, before redeploying for
demobilization at the end of 1945. Rein's study traces the division's decades
of duty from the interwar period, when it contended with a series of
devastating natural disasters, through its mobilization and combat deployment.
However, within the 31st Division's story, there are several significant issues
that remain highly relevant for reserve deployment today. The first centers on
the issue of World War II-era National Guard leadership. The Army implemented a
"purge" of overage and less competent National Guard division commanders in
order to replace them with younger officers of the regular Army. Maj. Gen. John
C. Persons, a pre-war Birmingham resident and Alabama National Guard officer,
commanded the division throughout the peacetime mobilization and training and
the first operation in New Guinea, only to be summarily fired on the second day
of the Morotai landings, an action not adequately explained in the existing
literature. The second issue concerns the Army's "nationalization" of regional
units. While this policy has the benefit of spreading any casualties across the
nation, rather than duplicate the horrific losses of the "Bedford Boys" of the
29th Infantry Division that devastated one small Virginia community, it also
erodes regional identity and esprit de corps. This work is a case study of the
strength and weaknesses of units with a regional identity and explores the
connections with the home front once that identity erodes. It also examines the
Dixie Division's operational and strategic evolution, but just as importantly
details drawn from soldiers' correspondence and oral histories to show how
their exposure to a larger world, including service alongside African-American
and Filipino units, changed their views on race and post-war society"-The National Guard and the War on Terror: Operation Iraqi freedom Michael Dale
Doubler 2006 "The National Guard and the War on Terror : the attacks of 9/11
and homeland security is the first volume in a series that records the National
Guard's participation in America's first war of the twenty-first century.
Subsequent volumes will cover National Guard transformation and Operations
Enduring Freedom and Iraqi Freedom. This first installment recounts the heroic
deeds and dedicated performance of Guard men and women in defending the
American homeland from the tragic events of September 11, 2001, through the
historic response to Hurricane Katrina. A final, third volume will provide a
battle history of the National Guard's role in Operation Iraqi Freedom. In
recognition of the dramatic shift toward joint operations in modern warfare,
The National Guard and the War on Terror is a joint series that covers bothe
the Army and the Air National Guard"--V. 2. p. iii.
Army Reserve, Army National Guard, and Air National Guard Readiness, Training,
and Operations United States. Congress. House. Committee on Armed Services.
Subcommittee on Readiness 2012
Operation Desert Shield James R. Engelage 1991
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Resourcing the Army National Guard for Its Domestic and Federal Missions
Orlando Ortega 2012-09-19 The National Guard is an integral part of the
military's operational force deployed around the world, and a first responder
in case of a catastrophic disaster in the United States. The use of the Army
National Guard has been evolving over the last decade, but for many of those
years it has lacked modern equipment to conduct its federal and domestic
missions. The September 11, 2001 attacks initiated the transformation of the
Army National Guard for the 21st century. Over 255,000 National Guardsmen have
deployed to either Iraq or Afghanistan as part of the Operational Force in
support of the Regular Army. The multiple deployments for each contingency have
depleted and worn out the Army National Guard, especially its equipment. The
shortage of equipment throughout the Army National Guard has impacted its
abilities to respond to domestic missions. While the Army National Guard
augments the Regular Army, nondeployed units continue to execute their domestic
missions in Homeland Defense, Homeland Security, and Civil Support. The
response to Hurricane Katrina sparked renewed debate over the National Guard's
domestic and federal missions and its equipment shortages. Hurricane Katrina
made it evident the past several years that the Army National Guard's response
to domestic missions has been hampered by the lack of proper equipment and the
condition of equipment it has on hand. This paper explores the complexity of
defining the National Guard's domestic and federal missions. Furthermore, it
provides the background of equipment shortages found throughout the National
Guard. The research reveals how the Army Force Generation model provides
predictability for guardsmen about their potential deployment schedule;
however, the model does not take into account the Army National Guard's
domestic mission. The way forward for the Army National Guard to improve its
execution of federal and domestic mission is the integration of dual-use
equipment. This addition of dual-use equipment sets would increase the
readiness posture of the Army National Guard. Finally, this paper provides
recommendations on the future readiness of the Army National Guard to execute
its dual missions. The National Guard's dual missions need to be refined
clearly to articulate roles and responsibilities because there are several
interpretations as what an Operational Force should be and how it should be
resourced. In addition, the difficulty for the Army National Guard to delineate
between Homeland Defense, Homeland Security, and support to Civil Authorities
missions is complicated. Therefore, resourcing the Army National Guard to
execute these missions will strengthen our nation's defenses at home and
abroad.
Returning Home from Iraq and Afghanistan Institute of Medicine 2010-03-31
Nearly 1.9 million U.S. troops have been deployed to Afghanistan and Iraq since
October 2001. Many service members and veterans face serious challenges in
readjusting to normal life after returning home. This initial book presents
findings on the most critical challenges, and lays out the blueprint for the
second phase of the study to determine how best to meet the needs of returning
troops and their families.
Force Structure United States. General Accounting Office 2001 "The National
Military Strategy calls for U.S. forces to fight and win two nearly
simultaneous major theater wars. Accordingly, the Army calculates its force
structure requirements on the basis of this scenario. The strategy also calls
for the Army to support operations in a series of concurrent contingencies and
assumes that forces thus engaged will be withdrawn and re-deployed if war
occurs. The Army's difficulties in supporting contingency operations without
repeatedly calling on certain types of units have raised questions about
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whether forces structured to meet the two-war scenario are also adequate to
support multiple peacetime contingency operations. In past years, the Army has
not defined force requirements for contingency operations, leaving the matter
somewhat open to conjecture. However, during the most recent iteration of its
force planning process, known as Total Army Analysis 2007,2 the Army for the
first time separately identified the forces necessary to support seven
simultaneous illustrative contingency operations that would require its
participation. These seven operations are based on the types of contingencies
in which the United States has recently been engaged, such as noncombatant
evacuation operations, peacekeeping, humanitarian assistance, and disaster
relief."--Abstract.
Annual Report of the Adjutant General to the Governor Michigan. Department of
Military and Veterans Affairs 2007
Transforming the National Guard United States. Congress. House. Committee on
Government Reform 2004
Annual Review - Chief, National Guard Bureau United States. National Guard
Bureau
Can the Army and Air Force Reserve Support the Active Forces Effectively?
United States. General Accounting Office 1979 The active military forces cannot
fully support the Nation in times of emergency without effective reinforcement
from the Selected Reserves. Although the Air Reserves can meet mobilization and
deployment schedules effectively, indications are that the Army may have
difficulty supporting its active units effectively should an emergency occur.
The U.S. National Guard Tanner Billings 2021-07-15 The National Guard serves
both local communities and the country as a whole. Readers of this innovative
book learn the ins and outs of this important group, from its early history to
its place in current times. Eye-catching photographs illustrate how members of
the National Guard are called into duty and respond to state and national
emergencies. Achievable text helps readers develop a deeper understanding and
appreciation for this part of the military.
U.S. Army Guard and Reserve Martin Binkin 1989 In the nearly two decades since
the Nixon administration decided to withraw U.S. armed forces from Vietnam and
to end their dependence on conscription, America's military institution has
undergone substantial changes. Binkin and Kaufmann address a central question
amongst all these changes: How has greater reliance on Army reserves affected
the nation's ability to protect its security?
Army National Guard and Air National Guard Equipment Programs United States.
Congress. House. Committee on Armed Services. Subcommittee on Air and Land
Forces 2010
National Guard United States. General Accounting Office 1991
The National Guard Michael Dale Doubler 2003 Covers the entire history of both
the Army National Guard and the Air National Guard
The Last Deployment Bronson Lemer 2011-06-08 In 2003, after serving five and a
half years as a carpenter in a North Dakota National Guard engineer unit,
Bronson Lemer was ready to leave the military behind. But six months short of
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completing his commitment to the army, Lemer was deployed on a yearlong tour of
duty to Iraq. Leaving college life behind in the Midwest, he yearns for a lost
love and quietly dreams of a future as an openly gay man outside the military.
He discovers that his father’s lifelong example of silent strength has taught
him much about being a man, and these lessons help him survive in a war zone
and to conceal his sexuality, as he is required to do by the U.S. military. The
Last Deployment is a moving, provocative chronicle of one soldier’s struggle to
reconcile military brotherhood with self-acceptance. Lemer captures the absurd
nuances of a soldier’s daily life: growing a mustache to disguise his fear,
wearing pantyhose to battle sand fleas, and exchanging barbs with Iraqis while
driving through Baghdad. But most strikingly, he describes the poignant reality
faced by gay servicemen and servicewomen, who must mask their identities while
serving a country that disowns them. Often funny, sometimes anguished, The Last
Deployment paints a deeply personal portrait of war in the twenty-first
century. InSight Out Book Club selection Bronson Lemer named one of Instinct
magazine’s Leading Men 2011 QPB Book Club selection Finalist, Minnesota Book
Awards Finalist, Over the Rainbow Selection, American Library Association
Amazon Top Ten 10 Gay & Lesbian Books of 2011
Serving Military Families Karen Rose Blaisure 2015-08-11 This text introduces
readers to the unique culture of military families, their resilience, and the
challenges of military life. Personal stories from nearly 70 active duty,
reservists, veterans, and their families from all branches and ranks of the
military bring their experiences to life. A review of the latest research,
theories, policies, and programs better prepares readers for understanding and
working with military families. Objectives, key terms, tables, figures,
summaries, and exercises, including web based exercises, serve as a chapter
review. The book concludes with a glossary. Readers learn about diverse careers
within which they can make important differences for families. Engaging
vignettes are featured throughout: Voices from the Frontline offer personal
accounts of issues faced by actual program leaders, practitioners, researchers,
policy makers, service members, veterans, and their families. Spotlight on
Research highlights the latest studies on dealing with combat related issues.
Best Practices review the optimal strategies used in the field. Tips from the
Frontline offer suggestions from experienced personnel. Updated throughout
including the latest demographic data, the new edition also features: -New
chapter (9) on women service members that addresses the accomplishments and
challenges faced by this population including sexual bias and assault, and
combat-related psychological disorders. - New chapter (10) on veterans and
families looks at veterans by era (e.g.WW2), each era’s signature issues and
how those impact programs and policies, and challenges veterans may face such
as employment, education, and mental and physical health issues. -Two new more
comprehensive and cohesive chapters (11 & 12) review military and civilian
programs, policies, and organizations that support military and veteran
families. -Additional information on TBI and PTSD, the deployment cycle, stress
and resilience, the possible negative effects of military life on families,
same-sex couples and their children, and the recent increase in suicides in the
military. -More applied cases and exercises that focus on providing services to
military families. Intended as a text for advanced undergraduate or graduate
courses on military families or as a supplement for courses on the family,
marriage and family, stress and coping, or family systems taught in family
science, human development, clinical or counseling psychology, sociology,
social work, and nursing, this book also appeals to helping professionals who
work with military and veteran families.
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Military Pay United States. Government Accountability Office 2004
African American Soldiers in the National Guard Charles Johnson 1992 This
detailed history of the many achievements of African-American guardsmen in U.S.
history from the late 19th to the mid-20th centuries fills an important gap in
our knowledge about the involvement of African American militias in wartime and
peacetime service. Using extensive primary and secondary sources, this account
describes the establishment of African American militia groups in 1877, their
role in the Spanish American War and in quelling civil disturbances and
disasters up to 1914, their service in World Wars I and II and in the years
between the wars, and their reorganization and integration into the National
Guard in 1949 and 1950.
Army and Air Force National Guard and Reserve Component Equipment Posture
United States. Congress. House. Committee on Armed Services. Tactical Air and
Land Forces Subcommittee 2011
Families Under Stress Benjamin R. Karney 2007 The authors estimate marriage and
marital dissolution trends from 1996 to 2005, and the effects of recent
deployments on risk of ending a marriage. Marital dissolution rates across
services and components are currently similar to those seen in 1996, when the
demands on the military were measurably lower. Service members who were
deployed had a lower risk of subsequently ending their marriages than those who
did not deploy or deployed fewer days.
Wounded Army Guard and Reserve Forces United States. Congress. House. Committee
on Government Reform 2005
Army National Guard United States. General Accounting Office 2000
California National Guard's 150th Anniversary California. National Guard 1999
California National Guard California. Bureau of State Audits 2002 Summary
available via the World Wide Web,
Department of the Army Historical Summary Center of Military History 1985
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